

na a vista de la calega d

Hot breakfasts finished

by Leslie Buckle

A controversy erupted over Housing and Food Services' decision to discontinue serving a hot breakfast to Lister Hall residents

Paul LaGrange, Students' Union President, said that Housing and Food is "almost out of control" and has broken the spirit of the contract students signed at Lister when moving in by discontinuing the breakfast service. LaGrange said that Housing and Food should consider dropping the term "service" from their title.

Food Officer Kim Nash, however, disagreed, saying that being a service means meeting a demand and not running at a deficit. Nash said that of the approximately 1200 students who live at Lister, only 80-100 ever ate a hot breakfast.

David Tupper, S.U. V.P. External, said that it is funny how Housing and Food dropped the hot breakfast but increased prices on other cold breakfast items between 30 and 171 percent. Nash disagreed, saying that the two decisions were not related.

Tupper also said that contrary to guidelines of four percent, average food prices have increased seven percent. Nash disagrees and says that he wants to find out how the S.U. came up with these figures because he believes they are in error.

Board of governors student representative Steve Twible said that the matter is a serious one which he plans to raise at the next B of G meeting. LaGrange agrees and believes that if the University Administration is made aware of all the facts, a directive may come out which would reverse the trend of major price increases for some food items on campus.

External V.P. Tupper said that if no compromise is reached he will run an ad campaign discouraging students from living at Lister next year.

